SQUIRES AVENUE BULWELL NOTTINGHAM NG6 8HG PRINCIPAL: MATT IRONS
EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL: CHRIS KEEN

T +44 (0)115 964 7640 E enquiries@bulwellacademy.org.uk www.bulwellacademy.org.uk

10 June 2025



Dear parents and carers

Parent / Carer Experience Survey – today!

I am incredibly pleased to have recently been appointed as the new CEO of Creative Education Trust. It's a big responsibility that I take very seriously, and I'm proud to lead a group of schools that do such important work for children and families.

I want every child in our Trust to have the best possible education and the best possible future. I believe in having ambition, prioritising equity and offering a range of opportunities for all of our young people, and that starts with listening carefully to the people who know them best. Your views help us understand what's working well and what we can do even better.

We are always working to improve the education and care we provide. This short survey is one of the ways we hear directly from you. Whether it's about communication, learning, wellbeing or your child's experience of school life, your feedback will help us learn and improve.

Mr Irons and his leadership team will use the results of the survey to celebrate what's going well and to make changes where they are needed. I will use what you tell us to shape the way we support all schools across the Trust. Please use this link below to complete the survey via Edurio, our survey provider. The survey should not take too long, and your answers will be confidential.

https://edurio.com/poll/fnCTmM

If there's anything you'd like to discuss in more detail, please do contact your school directly.

Thank you again for your time and support. It does make a difference.

Kind Regards

Nicole McCartney
Chief Executive Officer